
World Language Teachers are Invited to Lead Online Interactive

Games/Activities during the NDE World Language Week!

What?

Leading Online Interactive Games/ Activities during 2024 Nebraska World
Language Week

Why?

- Celebrating the language with learners enjoyably and engagingly.
- Advocate Language Programs in Nebraska
- Increase Public awareness of World Language Education

How?

- Contact chrystal.liu@nebraska.org and submit a 200-word proposal describing your plan,
the game/ activity, and how you will make it enjoyable and engaging by November 15th,
2023.

- Schedule a Zoom meeting with NDE World Languages (chrystal.liu@bnebraska.gov) once
your online game/ activity proposal is accepted (by January 15th)

- Plan and create virtual campus visit(s) in the target language(s)
- Collaborate with NDE World Languages to advertise your virtual campus visit
- Lead the virtual campus visits for World language learners during the 2024 WL week.
- All the online games/ activities will be entered in the competition for the “2024 Best

Nebraska World Language Online Game/ Activity Award”

Please contact chrystal.liu@nebraska.gov for inquiries and detailed information.

https://www.facebook.com/NDE.WL/ education.ne.gov/worldlanguage/ @NDE_WorldLang
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